[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday June 6, 2022 with the following in attendance:  Doug Lapp, Judy Noyales, John Goodall and Mary McKee.
The public meeting for review of the Proposed Comprehensive Plan took place as planned.  Sarah Sharp of the Brandywine Conservancy presented the proposed plan.  There was little comment or questions.
The PC met after the public meeting.
The minutes of the May meeting were read, John Goodall motioned to approve the minutes as read, Mary McKee seconded, all were in favor.
New Business – Judy Noyales motioned to pass the proposed Comprehensive Plan on to the Supervisors for their review and approval.  John Goodall seconded, all were in favor.
Judy motioned to adjourn, John seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:56 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Secretary

